
 

 
Letter from Executive Director – March 5, 2021 
 
Dear re:MIND supporters and participants,  
 
Given the current protocols that remain in place with many of our community 
partners, re:MIND in person support groups will unfortunately remain closed 
through May 31. We want to encourage you to sign up for an online support 
group meeting so we can continue to meet your needs during this uncertain and 
challenging time for all of us. Please continue to check the website for updates if 
anything should change regarding re:MIND support groups.  
 
Employees will continue to remain available to respond to emails and phone 
messages remotely during normal business hours when they are not physically in 
the office. 
 
We appreciate your patience and support during this period of time. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please email info@remindsupport.org.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jennifer Leal 
Executive Director 
re:MIND 
 


